
Response to reviewer’s comments 

 

Dear Editor 

 

The revised form of the manuscript entitled “Surgical dilemmas in the 

management of colorectal liver metastases: the role of timing” with No 25112 

is resubmitted for publication. 

The revision is performed according to the general comments of the reviewers. 

Especially we include the general directions for current clinical status and 

future research directions according to the suggestions of the second 

reviewer. 

Thanking you in advance 

D. Dimitroulis  

Ass Prof of Surgery 

Athens University Medical School 

 


